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Docket No. 50-358 August 12, 1982

Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief 6 '
Licensing Branch No. 1
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

.

RE: WM. H. ZIMMER NUCLEAR POWER STATION -
UNIT 1 - CONFIRMATION OF TELEPHONE
CONVERSATION OF AUGUST 11, 1982

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

This is to confirm the information given to Mr. George !
Dick on August 11, 1982. Our response to the four attachments !
to the NRC April 28, 1981 letter requesting additional '

information relative to four instrumentation and control systems
concerns was submitted on April 16, 1982 as part of Revision 83
to the FSAR. These responses are found in FSAR Sections 7.5.3,
7.3.3, 7.7.3.3, and 7.7.3.2. Those FSAR sections address ,

'

Attachments 1, 2, 3, and 4 respectively of the April 28, 1981
letter.

Very truly yours,

THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY
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By /
JAM S D. FLYNN, Ma ager
Licensing and Environmental
Affairs Departmcat

JDF: dew
(In Duplicate)

- cc: George Dick
E. A. Borgmann
G. M. Pemberton
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